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In case you've vrondered 
about the curtain down in 
the gym, maybe I can ex- 
plaino It was put there 
largely for advertising 
purposes. The names on the 
curtain are people who 
gave generously to help us 
purchase a new tape record
er and the drapes for the 
auditorium windows. We are 
greatly indebted to the 
Merchants for these ads*

THE UPSET
An upset really came the 
night Cooper’s boys defeat
ed Bailey’s boys by a five 
point score. Had Bailey 
won that game their county 
standing would be tied for 
second place rather than 
the now fourth place.
The girls had better luck 

with Coopers because they 
came out with a tremendous
ly large margin compared 
with their first game 
against them. The girls 
also hold the fourth place 
position in the county 
standing#
Signs of relief were made 
a week or so ago when 
Bailey’s Green Hornets up
set Spring Hope’s Golden 
Raidors by a fairly large 
margin® Our boys also 
shined the night they de
feated Rock Ridge, but for 
some unknown reason our 
girls were somewhat off 
and unable to win.
The last game between 
Bailey and Benvenue was an 
EXTRA unusual one .for
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Cooch Reviews Teams' S easo n
The basketball season is 
about over for our teams* 
There is still the tourna
ment to play; our boys and 
girls have high hopes of 
winning. Our season has 
been pretty good and in 
some towns would be consid
ered very successf\il, but 
here we expect our teams 
to do better than pretty 
good.
In county competition our 
girls won 8 and lost 6 and 
over all they won 11 and 
lost 9. The boys had a re
cord of 9 wins and 5 loses 
in the countyj for the en
tire season they won l5 
and lost 6,
We had a meeting in Nash
ville the other day to 
draw our opponents for the 
first round of the tourna
ment, The Bailey teams 
finished the season in 
fourth place. Our boys’ 
team was put in a bracket 
with the number two team. 
Coopers, Our girls’ team 
is in the bracket with 
Nashville or Middlesex,
Bailey teams opened the 
tournament Wednesday night 
playing the opposing teams 
in 7th and 8th place stand
ings.
The teams need the sup
port of the entire student 
body, so try to get to as 
many games as possible.
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For All Of Your 
Baseball Needs

H u r r y !  Hurry!  
To

Bailey, because the play
ers racked tqp almost the 
same number of points.
The following shows the 
scores;
Name
Edwards— iS
Perry 1$
Brannon— l̂U 
Lanan— — 12

Scoie 
Glover— l̂ij 
Boykin— 13 
Jones— — 13 
Stott 12

Your Sporting 
Goods Store 
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Wilson.

Brantley 12


